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Bitter temperatures and a brisk wind combined in early January to 
produce these winter images on Hole #15 of the golf course at the 
Country Club of the Crystal Coast.
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Police Chief Lorrie Lepore presents an award to Mayor Ken Jones 
at the Board of Commissioners’ meeting on January 10. Pine Knoll 
Shores held its first National Night Out event in August, and was 
recognized as one of seven towns in the country in the “Rooi<ies 
of the Year” category by the National Association of Town Watch 
(NATW). NATW is a non-profit organization that instituted the first 
National Night Out in 1984 and will celebrate the 30th anniversary 

of that event in 2014.

Pine Knoll Shores residents Teresa Stanton-Law and Dan Law (above left) were among 
the 568 paarticipants who went into the ocean at the Penguin Plunge in Atlantic Beach 
on January 1. PKS Public Works employee Howard Henderson and wife, Jennifer,
(above right) were on hand to cheer those braving the cold surf, and the unidentified plungers pictured below 
demonstrated the spirit of the day with their big smiles and comical costumes. Proceeds for the day’s event 
benefitted Hope for the Warriors.
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